
                                                                                                                                                     

TRIPS 
 

Can all outstanding balances for Flip Out, Blackpool and Blair Drummond 
please be paid for by Friday the 23rd of June. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
S2:S6 Athletics Pentathlon Championships 2023 
Wednesday 7th June all day 

 
All pupils selected to complete in this year's championships will be posted on the PE notice 
board opposite the PE base along with information regarding the event. Your PE teacher 
will also give you information and answer any questions you may have about the event. Or 
you can see any member of the PE department at break or lunchtime in the PE base.  
 
The PE department 

 

 

 

 

 
 



S5 SSA 
 
The training for the new S5 SSA will happen on Friday 9th June 13:55- 15:20. All applicants 
should attend.  If there are any current S6 SSA who wish a ‘refresh’ please see or email Ms 
Livingstone or Ms Greirson.  Any S5 or S6 pupils who have not applied but wish to, please 
see Ms Livingstone or Ms Greirson asap.  
 
On Friday 9th, pupils should register with P6 teachers then head to the conference room.  
 
Miss Livingstone 
 

 
 
 

 
 
S5/6 Prom/ Senior Dance will take place on Tuesday 13th of June. Tickets are £5. 
Tickets for S6 will be on sale at the bottom of the street at lunch on Tuesday 
6th and Wednesday 7th. Ticket will be on sale for S5 Thursday 8th and Friday 9th. 
There will be a final opportunity to purchase a ticket on Monday 12th.  

 
 

Careers Appointment with Kim McIlwraith 
 
Can all pupils please check daily noticeboards for appointments. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
DYW Trips  
Could all pupils who have put their name down for either the Barony or Inspiring Futures trip please collect 

a permission slip from Mrs Rankin in Street 5 if they have not already done so.  
 

 
S6 - UCAS Discovery Event  
UCAS are hosting an applying for university event on Sept 25th . The event will take place in Dumfries. 
Most of the Scottish universities and larger colleges will be in attendance for you to talk about courses and 
for you to collect prospectuses. There will also be sessions on how to fill in your UCAS form. If you think 
you would like to attend please 'like' the post detailing the trip on your year group Teams page. This will 
give me a rough idea of numbers to cost a coach. 
 
Mrs Rankin 
 
 

 
 



  
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


